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Flash Upgrade Notes 
 
Please always upgrade your Octoware first! 
 
After having upgraded OctoWare continue with upgrading 
the Octet switch(es). 
 
After all that continue upgrading SAMs and UserStations. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is better to upgrade multiple devices of one type in 
smaller groups than all at once!   
 
 
 
 


